DPS 15/5189/46

Ms Lyn Beverley Committee Secretary Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Beverley

Correction to Question on Notice No. 23 Supplementary Budget Estimates October 2015

I wish to correct an answer to Question on Notice 23 evidence given by DPS on 3 December 2015 following the October 2015 Supplementary Estimates hearing. The answer stated that since January 2015 there were four instances of tailgating in car parks, including three in the Senate private car park and one in the House of Representatives private car park.

Following a review of all available information by current security management, there was an additional incident in the House of Representatives private car park not included in the previous answer. Accordingly, there was a total of five incidents of tailgating into private car parks.

I would be grateful if you could draw this to the Committee's attention.

Yours sincerely

Rob Stefanic Secretary

1 April 2016